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You may not have been paid correctly, please respond immediately !

   
Dear HUD employee,

We have been advised by management that you received compensatory time since October 
2005.  In October 2005, AFGE Council 222 and HUD entered into a settlement agreement that all 
GS-10s and below are to be covered by the Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA).  Under the Act, 
employees must be given a choice whether they receive overtime pay or compensatory time.  We 
are trying to determine if management advised you of your right to choose pay or comp time.

The arbitrator in this case has given us until September 20 to present claims on your behalf.  
Please contact your Local President now about this.  You may also call the FLSA Steward for 
your Region:

HQ - Fareed Abdullah          1 - Juan Evereteze                 2 - Tim Oravec
3 - contact your LP     4 - Shirley Green                     5 - Darnell Moore
6 - Jesse Rice      7 - Barbara Rellmann           8 - Gary Thacker
9 & 10 - Richard Otis

AFGE Council 222 will continue to work on your behalf to secure your rights in the workplace.  

In solidarity,

Carolyn Federoff
President, AFGE Council 222


